
Ref: GL 37/2016 

 

8 December, 2016 

 

TO:   The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

RE: Refuse the news on newspapers regarding the profit of 224.6MB to be booked in Company’s 

Q4/2016  

As this morning, there was news in the newspapers that Group Lease Plc. (“The Company”) will have 

244.6 MB booked into the financial statement of the Company in quarter 4/2016, the Company 

would like to refuse that Mr. Mitsuji Konoshita had not given any such interview.  

The Company afraid that the news may confuse the market so we would like to officially state that 

The Company refuse the news. The Company had made about 260 million THB on 3Q 2016 and on 

6
th

 Dec., the Company’s EGM had approved several important agendas which include the agendas 

which result to start to consolidate new profit (if any) to the Company so, at the moment, the result 

of the November, 2016 still has not come out yet, therefore, it is impossible to assume such figures 

now. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Mr. Tatsuya Konoshita) 

Director 


